January 15, 2010

The Honorable David N. Cicilline,
Mayor

City of Providence

25 Dorrance Street

Providence, RI 02903

Dear Mayor Cicilline:

Please be advised that effective January 21, 2010, I will be resigning from my position as
a member of the Providence Water Supply Board.

Thank you for the opportunity for serving on the Board and please pass along my regrets
to my colleagues on the Board.

Sincerely,

Everett Bianco
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